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Health, Communities, Disability Services and Domes ic and Family Violence Prevention Committee,  Parliament House , George Street,  Brisbane
 Qld 4000

Dear Committee 

Re   Abortion Law Reform (Women's Right to Choose) Amendment Bill 2016

I call on the committee to oppose Rob Pyne’s Abortion Law Reform Amendment Bill 2016

This abhorrent Bill leaves preborn babies with absolutely no legal protection at all.
The anxiety and pain these little ones endure to be prematurely removed from the comfort of
 their mother’s womb  is beyond comprehension.
 
As a civilised society, we should be focusing on the well being of the preborn child and
 supporting the mother to carry the child through to birth.
There are so many couples who cannot conceive children of their own, having to seek adoption
 from overseas which is a very difficult process, or going through the emotional and financial
 process of IVF.
I know of many couples who would welcome, these babies in their homes and families.
 
A pregnancy is temporary.
Abortion of a preborn child is permanent and the long term effects on the mother is devastating.
 
I sincerely hope that the Queensland Government will do justice to preborn babies and respect
 their right to life.
 
Sincerely
 
Mspataro
 
Marie Spataro
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